
I strongly support this bill. As pesticides are considered probable carcinogens and there are no safe levels of exposure for children, I 
believe I should have the right to ask my homeowners association to withhold spray on my own personal property. To get a medical 
exemption is cost, time and resource prohibitive, and in fact, I am trying to avoid the onset of disease for my children and family, and 
a medical exemption requires that we are already sick. Our health is our greatest asset, and I want to do all that I can to protect it, 
for myself and my family. The modern world is a constant onslaught of toxic, endocrine disrupting chemicals, and every family 
deserves for their own home to be as much of a respite and safe haven from that as possible. 


